"Adopt-a-Hoodie"

The PTSO has just implemented an "Adopt-a-Hoodie" program in which
parents can send in a $20 check to purchase a lightweight hoodie that Ms.
O'Nan and the guidance office can offer to a student who otherwise would
be unable to afford one. Please make checks payable to HHIHS PTSO with
"Adopt-a-hoodie" written in the subject line. Drop it off at Ms. O’Nan office
and the PTSO will take care of the rest.

For more information, Please contact us at HHIHSPTSO @gmail.com




